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Dear Student 
 
Your UCAS predicted grades are now available to view on the St Martin’s website. 
Select Insight reports from the main menu, which will then take you to the Insight login 
where you can view your report. 
 
Staff have submitted your predicted grades to the Sixth Form Team to put forward on 
the UCAS references.  The grades have been generated through assessments and 
teacher discretion.   
 
The UCAS application needs to be submitted by 24 January 2024, so we will have 
plenty of time to make any changes to predicted grades should we need to.  The 
grades being issued within this report are to give students some indication of the 
number of UCAS tariff points they may achieve (this does not include points from their 
completed EPQ).   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr D Langley 
Head of Sixth Form 
 


